The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

“THE WORLD’S MOST FAMOUS BEACH” —

MEMORANDUM
DATE: October 10, 2017
TO: James V. Chisholm, City Manager
FROM: Richard Walton, AICP, Planning Director

SUBJECT:  Afshari LPGA - Rezoning, Planned Development-General (DEV2016-115) and
Afshari LPGA Transportation Improvements Cost Allocation Agreement and
Proportionate Fair-Share Contribution

G. Larry Sims, applicant for Afshari LPGA, is requesting to continue the Afshari LPGA
Rezoning and Transportation Improvements Cost allocation Agreement from the October 18,
2017 City Commission meeting to the November 1, 2017 meeting. The continuance will allow
the applicant to comply with the required public hearing scheduling and notice as per the Land
Development Code, Section 3.3.E.1.
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